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Dear sir/madam 
I am writing in response to the proposed development at Brooklands farm Whitstable - to which I strongly object. 
It must be clear to everyone that the infrastructure of the local area is overstretched as it is with SEW imposing 
restrictions most years after a short dry period. Have the confirmed to you that they can accommodate the extra 
demand without further restrictions? Of course it’s not in their interest to indicate that they couldn’t, as they get the 
standing charge from each property whether or not they’ve restricted use! 
As someone who visits the three local health centres regularly (as a volunteer helper not patient), it obvious that an 
extra 8 to 10,000 people would put an additional strain on an already overloaded service. Equally these new 
residents may, at some time require A&E services. QEQM is already bursting at the seams. 
This proposal has no benefit to anyone other than a developer who stands to make a fortune at the expense of the 
local community. 
As a long term resident of Whitstable I urge you to reject this proposal out of hand. 
Yours faithfully 
Peter Masters 

 
 

 




